Young musos cross the ditch to perform

THE Hills Music Academy recently played
host to a group of young musicians from
Manurewa High School in Auckland,
New Zealand.

The two groups combined strengths to
form a band of 100 young instrumentalists
for an evening of music and fun.

“It was a great opportunity to work with

such a large and responsive group,”
Manurewa High conductor Yih-hsin
Huang said.

“We do not get many opportunities to do
this in New Zealand.”

The academy’s music director, Garry
Clark, said this was a great example
of how music brings people from all
places together.



